
Weekly Eagle News – Middle School 
 
Greetings RCMS Family:  
 
It was a good week at Middle School.  If you were in 6th grade, you got to see a lot of cool things and have 
those great experiences on the Catalina trip. Back on campus we had a chapel on Wednesday that 
focused on Matthew 5:21 and how God looks at our hearts…. Are we angry with someone?  Do we need 
to deal with that?  The worship songs caused us to reflect on how great God is:  echoing our theme of 
God Above All. We practiced our first fire drill as well this week.  I also want to praise the Lord: My toddler 
won the strongest baby award for California.  I think it’s because of all the pullups. 
 
Well anyways, 
 
Here is a car line note: for those of you who may arrive into our lot a little early on any day, please 
stay way over to the left, against the curb, even through the gate and entry area.  We need room 
for our MS and US teachers and staff to move by you and enter through the gate into the parking 
lot area (7:20- 7:40) without having to wait in line.  ALSO, please don’t release your student(s) 
from your car until 7:30. Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
Upcoming Dates to Know:  
 
This Tuesday Sept. 26, there will be a construction project on our regular ENTRY gate to our MS parking 
lot.  After morning car line, this will be closed off to everyone around 8:15.  If you need to stop by during 
the school day this Tuesday, please carefully enter the EXIT gate to access our parking lot. This will be 
held open during the day for access.  The project should be completed before afternoon car line, so there 
will be no impact then after 2:15. 
 
This Wednesday Sept. 27 is an opportunity for students to pray around our flagpole.  Wednesday from 
7:20 – 7:35 any students that want to pray should gather and pray together.  Gatherings like this will 
happen all around our nation for the SEE YOU AT THE POLE prayer day. 
 
We are working with our vendors and Master Schedule to plan our first dance.  The date should be 
decided soon! 
  
Thanks for reading to the end and make it a great day,  
 
Jim Bennett  
MS Principal 
 


